
 

Beaudin told WHMI:  

 

“I was not the Franklins agent.  I’ve never met, spoke to, or had any 

communication with them ever. I never received an offer from the Franklins via 

their agent.  I represented the sellers — they were presented any offers received. 

I’m a realtor, we live by the code of ethics. Discrimination has no place in real 

estate, especially here in Livingston County”.  

 

 

 

 


